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SUBJECT:  Increase in COVID-19 cases 

The public health department would like to notify the Del Norte community to be on the alert for the 

current variants of COVID-19 which are on the rise in several regions in California. Recently these 

variants have been presenting with diarrhea, upset stomach, and muscle aches in addition to the typical 

COVID-19 symptoms. 

If you are experiencing any symptoms, please get tested. Home tests are available and are a convenient 

and efficient way to check your status. It's important to remember that vaccines are still available, and 

remain a safe and effective way to prevent bad outcomes from COVID-19. As always, please stay home 

and do not go to work if you feel sick. 


